
 
 
 
 
 
 July 10, 2008 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319,  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 

File Number:  EB-2007-0709 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 

Subject:  Written Answers on Questions arising from Ontario Energy Board Staff 
Discussion Paper on Stray Voltage Consultation 

 
On behalf of Dairy Farmers of Ontario, I am pleased to submit some of our answers to 
your questions in the Ontario Energy Board Staff Discussion Paper on Stray Voltage 
Consultation. 
 
Enclosed are comments on stray voltage from our point of view.   
 
Feel free to call me if you have any questions about this submission. 
 
I wish to commend you and your team on the approach that you have given this important 
issue for dairy farmers.  So far, it was done with a science-based approach, a transparent 
consultation process and all-around professionalism. 
 
It is my hope that the Ontario Energy Board will be able to complete its mandate with 
solid recommendations and that concrete results will come out of your directives.  We 
need to completely eliminate the effects from stray voltage on our dairy cows in Ontario.  
You can make a difference. 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Guy Séguin, P. Eng. 
 Farm Systems and Farm 
 Management Specialist 
 (613) 764-5568 Telephone 
 (613) 764-1883 FAX 
 gseguin@milk.org 


